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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 3:39 PM
To: xeexiong_05@hotmail.com
Subject: 2095 Geranium Ave E
Attachments: 2095 Geranium Ave E.Correction Notice.1-29-20.pdf; 2095 Geranium Ave E.EC Letter 

and Bill.2-11-20.pdf; 2095 Geranium Ave E.Photos.2-10-20.pdf

Ms. Xiong, 
Attached are the orders and photos related to the excessive inspection fee heard on August 4th.  This matter has been 
continued to August 18 between 10 and 11 a.m. via telephone for further discussion. 
 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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